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1st March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As part of our full reopening on the 8th March, the government has advised that we can start our breakfast and after 

school clubs again for some children.  Please can you let us know if you need breakfast or after school clubs between 

the 8th and 31st March, and if so, on which days/dates?  When we have this information, we will then be able to 

make a decision on which clubs will run and on which days.  We will endeavour to let you know by Friday 5th March 

so the sooner you could let us know, the better, and ideally by 12pm on Thursday 4th March.  If you reply after this 

time, we may not be able to offer you the support you need. 

At this time we can only offer clubs to families if: 

• the use of the provision is reasonably necessary to support you to work, seek work, undertake education or 
training, attend a medical appointment or address a medical need or attend a support group 

• the child has an EHCP 

• support is being received for the family from Children’s Services 

• the school receives the Pupil Premium allowance for the child 

• the school have invited the child to attend to support their reintegration back into school 
 

It is worth noting that we also have to try and keep the children in their class bubbles, if possible. In a small school, 

this makes the task even more difficult to offer meaningful clubs.  

Whilst we will do everything we can to support you, as we always do, please help us to keep everyone safe by 

requesting club provision only if you genuinely need it. 

As soon as we are able to offer our full range of clubs and activities, we will, but at the moment we cannot. Let’s 

hope that is sooner rather than later! 

If you have any questions, please get in touch with me. 

Thanks for your support.  

Kind regards 

 

Mr R Chipperfield 

Head of school 
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